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On Monday 6 December we had two residents' birthdays to celebrate here at Woodstock Residential Care Home – David

turned 72 and Jack turned 82.

They both had a lovely day, with presents, cards and delicious chocolate birthday cakes.

Our staff sang 'Happy birthday' to them both and everyone enjoyed a slice of cake with a cup of tea at the end of the day.

Many happy returns!

 

 


